
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations  
H-307, the Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations 
1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Cole: 

I am requesting funding for Improving Access to Mental and Behavioral Health Services for 

Delaware’s Children and Youth in Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is The Nemours Foundation at 1600 Rockland Rd, Wilmington, DE 19083. The funding 

would be used to increase Delaware’s pediatric behavioral health workforce by providing highly 

specialized, evidence-based training and hours of supervision for master’s level therapists to 

meet the need for mental and behavioral health services among Delaware’s children and youth 

across the continuum of care. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 

interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


